

Thursday 27th September 2018

## Make Some Noise Day for The Toby Henderson Trust (autism charity)

Supported by



Dear Parents and Carers,

Global Make Some Noise Day is a special event promoted by local radio stations to help support local charities in raising awareness and funding in order to carry out important help and support for many children and families.

We will be hosting our first 'Make Some Noise Day' on Friday 5th October for the Toby Henderson Trust, who are a local charity who support families and children with the challenges that autism can present.

On Tuesday, a representative from The Toby Henderson Trust will come into school to explain to the children how 'Make Some Noise Day' will help their autism charity.

On FRIDAY 5th OCTOBER we would like the children to come into school dressed in bright, 'loud', clothes and look as crazy as possible. We ask that children also bring in a donation of  $\pounds 1$  (or at the very least, a silver coin). All proceeds will be given to the charity.

On Friday 5th October all children will be involved in some noisy activities such as:

- a noisy fashion show
- competition to see which class can make the most noise
- loud art

We look forward to seeing some amazing outfits next Friday, however if your child does not want to dress up they can come into school in their uniform as normal.

Thank you for joining us in supporting The Toby Henderson Trust to 'Make Some Noise' for autism.

Mrs C L Withers

Headteacher

